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ISA 42:3 "A bruised reed He will not break, And a dimly burning wick He will
not extinguish; He will faithfully bring forth justice.

ISA 42:4 "He will not be disheartened or crushed, Until He has established
justice in the earth; And the coastlands will wait expectantly for His law."

ISA 51:4 "Pay attention to Me, 0 My people; And give ear to Me, 0 My nation;
For a law will go forth from Me, And I will set My justice for a light of the
peoples.

ISA 56:1 Thus says the Lord, "Preserve justice, and do righteousness, For My
salvation is about to come And My righteousness to be revealed.

ISA 59:8 They do not know the way of peace, And there is no justice in their
tracks; They have made their paths crooked; Whoever treads on them does not
know peace.

ISA 59:9 Therefore, justice is far from us, And righteousness does not
overtake us; We hope for light, but behold, darkness; For brightness, but we
walk in gloom.

ISA 59:11 All of us growl like bears, And moan sadly like doves; We hope for
justice, but there is none, For salvation, but it is far from us.

ISA 59:14 And justice Is turned back, And righteousness stands far away; For
truth has stumbled In the street, And uprightness cannot enter.

ISA 59:15 Yes, truth Is lacking; And he who turns aside from evil makes
himself a prey. Now the Lord saw, And it was displeasing In His sight that
there was no justice.

ISA 61:8 For I, the Lord, love justice, I hate robbery in the burnt offering;
And I will faithfully give them their recompense, And I will make an
everlasting covenant with them.

JER 4:2 And you will swear, 'As the Lord lives,' In truth, In Justice, and In
righteousness; Then the nations will bless themselves In Him, And In Him they
will glory. "

JER 5:1 "Roam to and fro through the streets of Jerusalem, And look now, and
take note. And seek in her open squares, if you can find a man, if there Is
one who does justice, who seeks truth, Then I will pardon her.

JER 7:5 "For if you truly amend your ways and your deeds, If you truly
practice justice between a man and his neighbor,

JER 9:24 but let him who boasts boast of this, that he understands and knows
He, that I am the Lord who exercises lovlngkindnezs, justice, and
righteousness on earth; for I delight in these things, "declares the Lord.

in 10:24 Correct me, 0 Lord, but with justice; Not with Thine anger, lest
Thou bring me to nothing.

JER 12:1 Righteous art Thou, 0 Lord, that I would plead my case with Thee;
Indeed I would discuss matters of justice with Thee: Why has the way of the
wicked prospered? Why are all those who deal In treachery at ease?
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